
Message from the President to Magaguadavic Lakes Association (MLA)
Members and their families regarding Covid-19

Since our last members meeting in August 2019, much has occurred 
and changed our lives as we go forward. The COVID-19 pandemic has 
claimed many lives across the globe, it has no boundaries, I realize how 
fragile life is.

As I reflect on the beauty of our lakes as we maintain physical distancing
and washing our hands, during the summer of 2020 our Board will be 
following the guidance of the public health announcements from Dr. 
Jennifer Russell. 

COVID-19 has claimed lives in Canada and I express my sincere 
sympathies to those families around our lakes whom have been 
touched by this pandemic. At this time I would like to express a 
heartfelt thank you to our health care providers who put themselves in 
harm’s way, in regards to this COVID-19.  To our neighbours who work 
every day to provide us with safety, food and essentials I cannot praise 
them enough.

Enjoy the lakes, respect your neighbours and stay safe and be well.

John Waite
President MLA


